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Weekly Class  

Attendance 
 

 

1.   Miss Elliott — 

98.00% 
 

2.  Miss Holden — 

     96.21% 

3.  Mrs Shea /  

     Garthwaite —          
95.65% 

4.  Miss Thomas —
94.62% 

5. Miss Peverell —   
94.55% 

6.  Mrs Day / Speight—
93.75% 

7.  Mr Adams —  

     93.24%  

8.  Mr Neal —     
93.00% 

9.  Mrs Brown —       
88.85% 

10. Miss Firman —
87.65% 

11. Mrs Trainor —    
87.41% 

 

 
6th July  

Y5 Fountain Abbey Trip 
 

8th, 11th and 12th July 
Y6 Visits to the Comp 

 
 

 

Sports Day  
KS1—Thursday, 14th July am 

KS2—Friday, 15th July pm 
 

 
Wednesday 20th  

and Thursday 21st July—6:00pm 
Y6 Production—Tempest 

Dates for the Diary 

Brains of Britain 

 

An amazing day for Stokesley Primary School.  A day to be 
proud of our school and especially four of our pupils.  The 
day began with a long trip to London and then onto the Old 
Naval College in Greenwich.  A magnificent location and 
wonderful experience for our pupils.   
 

The quiz began with a rather tentative start—the team  
actually positioned 12th place after question 1 (we  
obviously don’t teach our pupils enough about Sponge Bob 
Square Pants).  However once the questions changed  
direction, our boys came into their own.  Very nervous  
parents saw the team creep up the leader board.  We were 
6th at the half way point and at the end of round one (30 
questions) we were 4th.  The final 10 questions, which were 
the most difficult, gave our team the opportunity to shine—
we fluctuated between 3rd and 4th place over 9 of the ques-
tions, leaving ourselves in 3rd place with 1  
question to go!  At this point I was so impressed and proud 
of the team, I felt I might burst.  Yet they surprised me again 
on the final question, securing 2nd place in the  
NATIONAL FINALS of the GK Quiz.  1800 schools entered 
the competition and we finished 2nd!!! 
 

Well done to the boys—Jack Conner, William Monsarratt, 
Lauchlan Hill and Thomas Carter.  It was a day to  
remember and celebrate! 
Miss Holden  

KS2 Class  

of the Week 

 

Mrs Brown &  
Mr Neal 

Pupil of the  

Week 
 

Miss Firman 
Brooke Craggs 

 

Mrs Day / Mrs Speight 
Jack Bainbridge 

 

Mrs Garthwaite /  
Mrs Shea 
Asa Lee 

 

Miss Peverell 
Zahria De Beer 

 

Mr Adams 
Georga Prest 

 

Mrs Brown 
Connell Bayliss 

 

Miss Thomas 
Aimee Frame  

 

Miss Elliott 
Gabrielle McGeeney 

 

Miss Holden 
Cameron Thomson 

 

Mr Neal 
Ewan Fogg 

 

Whole School  

Attendance 

93.22% 
We all need to try harder 

How our school is judged on Attendance  

100% - 95% - Excellent  

94.9% - 90% - Satisfactory   

89.9% - 85% - Not good 

84.9% & under—very concerning  

Together let’s make our school Excellent  



 

Learning, Enjoying, Achieving         lhoward@stokesley-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk   01642 711071 

Clubs Information 

*charge for club run by an external provider 

Club Day Time Responsible Adult 

Choir  Mon Lunchtime Mrs Williams / Mrs Collins 

Orchestra  Mon  3:15pm—4:15pm Mr Gulbis  

Football & Multi Sports* Mon 5:30pm—6:45pm Mark Cromack Sports School 

Y3 & 4 Tennis Coaching* Tues 7:45am—8:30am  Mr Frankland 

Y2, 3 & 4 French Club* Tues Lunchtime Helen Sayer / Fran Burns 

Y6 Volleyball Club Tues 3:15pm—4:00pm Miss Holden 

Y5 & 6 French Club* Tues 3:20pm—4:05pm  Helen Sayer  

Y6 Homework Club Wed Lunchtime Y6 Staff 

Y5 Boys and Girls Handball Wed 3:15pm—4:15pm  Daisy Chain 

Outdoor Football* Wed 5:00pm—6:00pm  Simon Carson Sports School 

Chess Club Thurs Lunchtime Mr Neal 

Y6 Girls football Thurs Lunchtime Miss Firman 

Y 5 / 6 Trivial Pursuits Club Fri Lunchtime Miss Holden 

Website 
 

Keep checking our website 
for more dates, pictures  

and info  
 

Year 1 Guisborough Forest Walkway 

To introduce the topic ‘The Enchanted Forest’ 
Year 1 spent the day at Guisborough Forest 
Walkway.  The children enjoyed all kinds of 
outdoor activities.  The day was enjoyed by all, 
the rain and mud couldn’t stop our fun! 

Tennis Team reaches the County Finals 

On Monday, four of our talented Year 4 tennis players took 

part in the North Yorkshire School Games, after qualifying 

in the Thirsk area as champions.  This is an amazing 

achievement reaching the county finals.  The children 

played extremely well and came third in their group just 

missing out on a place in the play-offs.  Well done to Evie 

Jones, Alex Pennock, Lauchlan Hill and Alex Thomson – 

we are very proud of you! 


